The information requested and response is detailed below.

How the contract for the provision of homeless persons was tendered and awarded specifically in relation to:

     

   a) where it was advertised

     

   b) what the estimated total contract value is.

     

   c) how long the contract has been put in place FOR

     

   d) what contractor / supplier measurement criteria is being used to measure     

            

   e) what termination clauses are in the contract.

     

The Council has no contract with Danmor.    Danmor is an independent bed and breakfast establishment to which the Council sometimes refers homeless people when it has no suitable emergency accommodation available.   The Council does have a Service Level Agreement with the Danmor, which sets out the terms of our business agreement.

What is the turnover of persons being referred to this unit and where are they being referred from.  Figures to commence when unit became operational and was known as Sandplaid

     

Between 13/07/05 and 01/12/10, 1,975 homeless people were referred to the Sandplaid.   

Of these:-

290 were from Blantyre

204 were from Cambuslang or Rutherglen

496 were from East Kilbride

428 were from Hamilton

253 were from the Clydesdale area

304 were from Larkhall

Between 11/07/11 and 20/12/11, 328 homeless people were referred to the Danmor.   

Of these:-

137 were from Blantyre/Cambuslang or Rutherglen

82 were from East Kilbride

31 were from the Clydesdale area

78 were from Hamilton or Larkhall

How many complaints have been received since the homeless unit opened going back to its former name of Sandplaid. Specifically broken down by

a) members of the public

b) elected members

c) Police.

     

We have no records of any complaints made about the Sandplaid.

Since the Danmor opened on 11/07/2011, the Council has received complaints from one elected member.

No complaints have been made by the police, either to the Council or to the Danmor directly.

